

TERM 1 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 7 MARCH 2025



## YEAR 7 MEET THE TEACHER

Last night, we welcomed our Year 7 families for the 2025 Meet the Teacher evening , providing an opportunity for parents and students to connect with teachers and explore the College environment.

The evening began with student-guided tours, where students took their parents around campus, showing their classrooms, lockers and key facilities. Teachers were available to answer questions, while our Year 12 student leaders assisted families and helped with the sausage sizzle.



The night concluded with an information session, where Year Advisors and College leaders shared insights into learning expectations, electronic platforms and wellbeing programs.

Thank you to all families who attended—we look forward to a great year ahead!